
  King Middle School 
SBDM Council Meeting 

KMS Media Center 
February 13, 2019 

4:00 p.m. 
 

 
 
Minutes:      
 
The King Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, February 13, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. in the 
King Middle School media center. 
 

The following council members were present for the meeting: Terry Gordon, Robin Beams, 
Delora Severance, Mark Dunn, Shawn Markham, and Julie Peavler. Leslee Stewart and Brian 
Pendygraft were also in attendance.  

 
1. Opening Business 

a. Agenda approval- The SBDM Council approved the February agenda by consensus. 
b. January meeting minutes - The SBDM Council reviewed the January meeting minutes 

and they were approved by consensus. 
c. Good news reports- Mrs. Severance stated she liked the missing assignment tab in IC. 

Mrs. Beams reported that a good percentage of her kids are doing well on their AR 
goals. Mrs. Peavler was excited that her daughter received the Titan Proud award. Mr. 
Dunn felt like the special education department was learning things to become more 
efficient in the next school year. Mrs. Markham stated that her daughter was excited 
about being in Mr. Bredar’s Science class. 

d. Public Comment- None. 
 
2. Student Achievement 

a. ESS – Mr. Gordon reviewed Mrs. Ison’s report. (See attachment) Mr. Gordon reported 
that the Daytime ESS has been suspended for the time being.   
 

3. Planning 
a. 2019-2020 Staffing and Allocation – Mr. Gordon has received no staffing information 

from the Central Office at this time. 
 

4. Budget Report 
a. Activity Account – Mr. Gordon reviewed the activity account. (See attachments) 
b. Section 6 funds – Mr. Gordon reviewed the Section 6 account. (See attachments)  
 

5. Committee Reports 
 
 

6. New Business 
a. Media Center report – Mrs. Stewart reviewed her KMS Library SBDM report from 

February 2018 through January 2019. (See attachments) 



b. Eighth grade credit recovery class – Mr. Gordon reviewed a new credit recovery class for 
eighth grade students who were failing all four core classes at this time. He outlined 
how the class would work in correspondence with the summer academy. The Council 
approved the credit recovery class by consensus.  

c. Teacher Election procedures from staff – Mr. Gordon stated that the teachers voted 
unanimously to use the KASC teacher election procedures according to Mrs. Severance. 

d. Sixth grade spring trip to Louisville and Jeffersonville – Mr. Gordon reviewed the 
itinerary for the sixth grade trip. (See attachments) Mr. Gordon has sent the proposed 
trip and itinerary to the Board of education for approval.  
 

7. The SBDM meeting was adjourned. Mrs. Beams made the motion to adjourn and Mrs. 
Peavler seconded the motion. 
 

8. The next scheduled SBDM meeting will be on March 13th, at 4:00 p.m. in the King Middle 
School Media Center.    

 


